From: Susan Kurland
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 8:22:33 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Ethiopian Airlines event 

 

Steve,

On June 11, Ethiopian Airlines started service from Addis Ababa to Chicago and held a dinner that evening to commemorate the occasion. The Airline invited several members of CDA to attend. Those attending were Ginger Evans, Susan Kurland, Robynece Scott, Matthew Danaher, Ben Sipiora, and Emily Thompson. We attended in our official capacities and had Ginger's approval to attend.

Susan


